
Headteacher’s Update Monday 14th July 2025 
What is happening at RTS?  

 
Leavers’ Service  
Our Leaver’s Service will start at 10:30am at St John’s. Please arrive early to get your seat and enjoy what is 
always a highlight of the year.   We will also be saying goodbye to Mr Scarisbrick, a long serving governor, 
and Mrs Fleming, part of our support staff team. Both are much loved members of our community and we 
will take time to thank them for their service.  

 
Initial SAT results  
The school has received the first view of its key data indicators and we want to share the 
good news. Our year 1 children achieved 89% pass rate in their phonics check. Year 6 
children achieved 85% in reading, 85% in Maths and 83% in grammar, spelling and 
punctuation.  These results are all above national comparisons and the children and staff 
deserve huge praise for their hard work this year. 
 

 
Holiday Activities  
NYCC are delighted to share their brand new Youth Directory with you.   

  Youth Directories | North Yorkshire Youth 
  www.nyy.org.uk 
 
In addition, see the Community Page of the website for information of things going on over the 
holidays in our local area:   Community News – Richard Taylor Primary School  

 
 
Autumn Term Dates for your Diary 
We are already preparing for September 2025.  The first friends meeting of the year will 
take place on Tuesday the 9th September at 2:20pm in school  and the Macmillan Coffee 
Morning will be held in the school on Friday 26th September at 9am. 
 

 
 
As we enter the final week of the school year I would like to thank all of our parents 
and grandparents, aunties and uncles, family and friends for all of your  
support this year. We all wish you a wonderful summer! 
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Monday 14th  6:30pm Summer Music Concert in School  

Tuesday 15th  Coverdale Science Bubble Worship  

Wednesday  16th Year 6 Leavers’ Lunch  

Thursday  17th 6-8pm Year 6 Leavers’ Disco (this is for Year 6 pupils only) 

Friday 18th  10:30am Leavers’ Service at St John’s Church  

Friday  2:20pm School finishes for Summer holidays  

Monday 1st September  Staff Training Day. School re-opens on Tuesday 2nd Sept. 

https://nyy.org.uk/development/youth-directories
http://www.nyy.org.uk/
https://richardtaylor.ycst.co.uk/community-news/

